
 

 

           Ticket Request Form 

 
 

Monroe High School  

Madrigal Dinner – 2015 

Programme and Feaste 

 

             Name __________________________________ 

 

                 Address ________________________________ 

 

        City ________________________ Zip ____________ 

 

        Phone Number _______________________________ 

 

     I prefer: Friday, December 11, 2015  __________ persons 

                Number 

      

  Saturday, December 12, 2015  __________ persons 

                Number 

 

 

     Enclosed find my remittance for $____________ to cover the cost  
          amount 
     of _______________dinner reservations at $25.00 per person. 
            total number 

 

     Please enclose cash, money order or personal check made out to      

     MHS Choral Boosters and return to:   

Cate Windelborn 

Monroe High School 

901 Herr Road 

Monroe, MI  48161 
 

 

Only 150 guests per night . . . please return request promptly. 

NO REFUNDS CAN BE MADE FOR UNUSED TICKETS. 

 

Doors open at 6:00 p.m. – Processional begins at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of Monroe High: 

 

As the Christmas season draws near, we are pleased to 

announce The Annual Madrigal Dinner of the Monroe High 

School Vocal Music Department.  This year we are celebrating 

the 33 anniversary of the first Madrigal Dinner in Monroe!  It 

will take place at St. Paul’s United Methodist Church, 201 

South Monroe Street, on Friday, December 11, and Saturday, 

December 12 at 6:30 in the evening. 

 

Featuring the talents of the Monroe High School Vocal Music 

Department, the music selected for our gala evening of 

entertainment will include both familiar carols and songs of the 

Christmas season.  For your amusement, we have summoned 

the Royal Court, as well as the Court Jester with his bag of 

tricks.  Your meal will again be provided by the Royal Court 

Chefs. 

 

All-in-all, we have planned another fun-filled, joyful, and 

spirited occasion for you, your family, and your friends. 

 

Come and share our festive meal with us in the spirit of 

the Yuletide season in Merrie Olde England.  All of our Lords 

and Ladies look forward to greeting you at our holiday event. 

Unfortunately, each evening’s seating is limited, and so we  

encourage you to mail in your reservations as soon as possible 

to ensure a choice table for you and your guests. 

 

Wishing you all the joys of Christmas, 

 

Cate Windelborn 
 

Director of Vocal Music  

Monroe High School 

windelborn@monroe.k12.mi.us 

 


